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The Iles Family are sad to announce the passing
of

Gary Iles

The service will be held on
Friday 21st June 2024
at Randalls Park Crematorium,Leatherhead
KT22 0AG at 12.30

Refreshments will be served afterwards at The
Royal Automobile Club, Woodcote Park, Epsom,
KT18 7EW

Dress Code: at Gary's request, please wear colour

Family flowers only. Donations will be welcomed in memory of
Gary for The Cancer Centre Fund, the Royal Surrey Charity

Attendance: we would be grateful if you could confirm your
attendance for the service and afterwards to:
jeniles2000@hotmail.com
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